Garnett Community Foundation Board Minutes
February 10, 2020

The Garnett Community Foundation Board met on February 10, 2020 at 5:30 PM at
the Garnett Recreation Center in Garnett, KS. President Gary Teel called the meeting
to order. The following members were present: Gary Teel, Erin Stevenson, Helen
Norman, and Jonathan Hall. Guests present: Chris Weiner and Julie Turnipseed.

GCFB Minutes:
Helen moved to approve the minutes from the previous month. Gary seconded the
motion and it was passed.

Financial Report:

Beginning balance- $29,331.97
Debits- $0.00

Credits- $3,357.34

Ending balance- $32,707.31

Erin moved to approve the financial report. Jonathan seconded the motion and it
was passed.

Old Business:
e C(Color Splat
o Currently have $1,500 in sponsorships
o Gary will take inventory of the materials leftover from the previous
year (t-shirts, color powder, etc).
o Helen will continue to work with the Chamber of Commerce on the
flyers.

New Business:
e GCFB Strategic Planning
o Members continued to discuss the purpose of the board, as well as
ways to create more awareness, partner with other community
organizations, and building our financial standing. Julie Turnipseed
agreed to work with the board on strategic planning, such as writing
a vision statement and bylaws.

The next meeting will be held on March 2, 2020 at 5:30 PM at the Recreation Center.



